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Sunday, February 11th 
See details inside 

YYYYouth Mission Trip Fundraiserouth Mission Trip Fundraiserouth Mission Trip Fundraiserouth Mission Trip Fundraiser    
Our annual Valentine’s baked goods auction fundraiser 

will be held Sunday morning, February 11th. You can 

help in two ways: you can make your famous homemade 

desserts to donate to the auction and/or you can purchase 

something at the auction. The money raised will go toward 

our mission trip this summer. Thank you for your 

prayers, support, and generosity! 

2017 Contribution Statements 

You can receive your 2017 contribution statement by 

calling the church office (977-1526), turning in an “I 

Wish” card with your name and phone number, or by 

going to our website (pgbctn.org) and filling out an online 

“I Wish” card.  The office is only able to give statements 

for those who used offering envelopes with their name on 

the envelope. We have no other records of giving without 

the use of envelopes.  Statements will be mailed starting 

the week of January 15th.  

CHURCH MEETINGS 

Deacons’ Meeting Sun. Jan. 28th 4:30 PM 

Men’s Breakfast Sat. Feb. 3rd 8:00 AM 

Trustees’ Meeting 
(changed from the 12th) 

Mon. Feb. 5th   6:00 PM 

 

VITAL STATISTICS ............................ January 14, 2018 
Current Expense ................................................................. ......6466.68 

Building Fund ............................................................................... 95.00 

Youth.............................................................................................. 80.00 

Lottie Moon ............................................................................... 1160.00 

Boston Missions ............................................................................. 50.00 

In House ......................................................................................... 50.00 

Total Deposit ............................................................................. 7901.68 

 

At Pleasant Grove Baptist Church our purpose is 

Worshipping God by proclaiming God’s Word, reaching 

people, building relationships with Christ, meeting needs 

and sharing Christian joy. 

    
Christian SympathyChristian SympathyChristian SympathyChristian Sympathy    



To the family of Howard Kilgore 
Precious in the sight of the Lord is the death of His saints. PS. 116:15 

 

Welcome New Member 

Lisa Welch Hill by Letter 

Church Snow Schedule 

In the event that Blount County Schools are closed on a 

Wednesday because of SNOW our church services are 

cancelled for that night.  If we receive SNOW over the 

weekend please call the church office (977-1526) and a 

recorded message will let you know our Sunday schedule 

or you can check pgbctn.org.   

The church office will also follow the Blount County 

Schools schedule. 

Offering Envelope Assistance 

Please help the church office keep your record of giving 

correct this year.  It is VERY important that you 

TOTALLY fill out your offering envelopes, including your 

name.   

If you do not put the amount of your offering or where 

you want your money to specifically go, the church office 

cannot give you correct credit.   

Please discard your 2017 offering envelopes as the number 

for your envelope has changed.    We thank you for your 

help. 

SecuSecuSecuSecurrrrity Volunteersity Volunteersity Volunteersity Volunteers    

Sunday, January 28th 

1st Service & 

Sunday School 

Vernon Stephens & Josh Pfeiffer 

2nd Service John Shore 

    

Just A ReminderJust A ReminderJust A ReminderJust A Reminder    

If all handicap spaces are full on Sunday morning, please 

use a guest parking space.    

Business MeetingBusiness MeetingBusiness MeetingBusiness Meeting    
Pleasant Grove Baptist Church met in regular business 

meeting with Rev. Greg Long presiding.   Minutes of 

previous meeting were read and approved.  Organization 

and department reports were given.  Finance report for 

December was presented.  The Sunday School average 

attendance for December was 181, average contacts were 

188.  Diann Ringer reported for the WMU. Boxes of food 

were delivered to the Chilhowee Baptist Center to help 

stock their shelves. Thank you to the folks that helped 

carry them to the car.      WMU will donate a basket for 

the youth bake sale on February 11th.  The next WMU 

project will be Resurrection Baskets.  Thanks to everyone 

for contributions to LMCO and food drive.   Mike Rasher 

reported for the Trustees.  Preschool supply room was 

flooded again, however the damage was minimal, repairs 

are underway.  Short list of maintenance items is being 

worked on. Jerri Thompkins reported for the Homebound 

Ministry.  The Person of the Week ministry for 2018 will 

begin on February 4th.  New schedules will be in place by 

January 28th.  Please be reminded that the addresses 

shown on the homebound roster do not always reflect the 

actual location of the individual.  We thank our ever-

faithful card senders for sending out the cards.  That 

means a whole lot. 
 

Old Business:  None 
 

New Business:  Doyle Sloan made a motion for the trustees 

to review the possibility of installing a heater at the 

entrance door to eliminate cold air coming into the 

hallway.  
 

Doyle Sloan motioned to adjourn.  All in favor. 
 

Greg Long, Moderator 

Lisa Hill, Acting Clerk 

Prayer TimePrayer TimePrayer TimePrayer Time    
You are invited to join us in a time of prayer on Sunday 

mornings at 8:15 AM in room 26. 

 


